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When considering this bill, please consider the happiness and  right to peace and 

quiet for all species who use the Willamette before granting a privilege to a few 

people who want to drive big boats too fast, generate artificial wakes to damage 

riversides and wetlands; drink too much and make more neighbors unhappy.  

Sincerely, Martha Bergman 

    


